

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u> Web: ballycullanens.com

20/03/2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

5k/10k Walk/Run

The recent 5K/10K event organised by Parents Association was a huge success. Many thanks to everyone involved in organising, helping in anyway and participating in the event. It raised €1581 for our funds.

Soccer Blitz

Some children from 4th – 6th class will be participating in a Soccer Blitz in Ross Celtic tomorrow during school hours. They need shin-guards, runners/boots and shorts/bottoms. Bus €3.00 contribution.

<u>Swimming</u>

Reminder we are currently collecting swimming instalments of €10.00 per month for next 3 months. First instalment is due before end of March.

Green Schools

Green Schools have been organising walk to school on Wednesdays. This will continue up to Easter Holidays.

First Penance

First Penance for 2nd class will be on Tuesday 4th April at 7.00 p.m. in church.

Enrolments

We are now taking enrolments for Sept 2017. If you or know anyone that would like to enrol their child, please call to the office for a form or ring 051 562542.

Le gach dea ghuí			
Margaret Furlong			